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The Lake Eunice Township board held its monthly meeting at the town hall on September 14th, 2021 at 7:00 pm.    The minutes from the August meetings were reviewed and approved by a motion by Al Bergquist and seconded by Wayne Jacobson.   The treasurer report was reviewed.  Discussion about showing this fund on a separate balance report so it does not look like this fund is part of our total budget.  The motion was made to approve the current treasurer’s report by Ed Clem and seconded by Al Bergquist. 
Hazel Houkom, Lake Eunice Resident was present to discuss Sugar Island Road.  She reported that her road was recently asphalted.  She is hoping that some brush can be cut back as it is causing a blind spot on her road.  Jason Rosing will drive this road and report back to the board. 
Gary Mielke was present to discuss Buckhorn Road.  He advised there are many pot holes and was wondering about a road grader.  He also suggests checking the culverts now that the water is low in the lakes.  
Chris Wiedenmeyer and Jake Lorsung were present from Audubon Fire and Rescue.  They wanted to invite residents and the board to the annual meeting.  This meeting is on September 29th, 2021 at 630 pm at the fire hall.  Fire Chief Wiedenmeyer indicated they will discuss their budget at the meeting and the board is welcome to bring their input.  Also discussed was ARPA funding and if the township has any ability to give some of the ARPA funding to Audubon Fire and Rescue.  Discussion about ARPA funding in regards to the limitations on what the money can be used for.  Also noted was that the MN Association of Townships is advising against giving money to Fire and Rescue as they have their own funding opportunities.   Heather Anderson will post this meeting in case there is a quorum with the road supervisors.  
The new furnace and air conditioner from Laney’s was installed yesterday.  The new township office equipment should be arriving soon. 
Jason Rosing reported that he met with Jim Olson, Becker County Engineer and the DNR about Buckhorn Road.  He reported the DNR would like to widen portions of the road and they should provide the extra funding for that.  
The asphalt cut outs are done and the spraying is done.  
A resolution to identify the Lake Eunice Townhall as the voting location for 2022 was discussed.  Ed Clem brought to motion with the board approving the location. 
A motion was made to adjourn at 7:50pm by Wayne Jacobson and seconded by Al Bergquist.
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